
 

Dear Kinder Friends, 
	 Welcome to an exciting new adventure! We are 
so happy that you are here, ready to begin your 
kindergarten journey. Next year will be exciting 
and so much fun! 

	 In kindergarten, you will have the chance to 
explore new ideas, learn more about God’s love and 
plan for you, make new friends, and discover all 
the amazing things you are capable of. You’ll read 
Bible stories, sing songs, draw pictures, and 
explore God’s world around you—all while growing 
and learning every day. 

	 I am here, and your friends are here, to help 
and encourage you every step of the way. We are 
excited to see you grow in confidence, kindness, 
and curiosity as we learn together. 

	 This is the beginning of a fantastic journey, and 
we can’t wait to see how much you’ll learn and 
grow throughout the year. 

	 	 Blessings, 
	 	 	 Mr. Alvarez


